P.0. Box 10, Rajneeshpuram
Oregon, 97741

August 10, 1983

To whom it may concern.

My name is Louis Mercurio. I am a self-employed Graphic
Designer. I've been in the communications field for sixteen
years -and have had the opportunity to meet with many creative
people both in and out of my profession.

None have had as profound and positive an effect on me as
Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh. Some five years ago it was my great
fortune to hear Bhagwan on an audio tape. The tremendous truth
and clarity he brings to life was very much evident on that tape.

His presence has brought a tranquility to my life which otherwise
would not have been possible. I feel as an individual I owe
much of my happiness to Him.

In closing, I feel a very deep appreciation that I am an American
and that Bhagwan is here continuing his work of peace, love and
understanding.

Very truly yours,

Louis Mercurio
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